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ExpressLanes Along San Bernardino Freeway to Open February 23, 2013

Media Relations this morning issued a news release announcing that the Metro ExpressLanes along the San Bernardino Freeway are set to open to the public on Saturday, February 23, 2013. The news release notes that more than 80,000 FasTrak Transponders have been issued to date and that there are a number of discounts available throughout Los Angeles County. Media stories may be generated by the news release. To view the news release, please click here.
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